
 
 

NOTICE OF A  
PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE SAN FERNANDO CITY COUNCIL  
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of San Fernando will hold 
a Public Hearing to consider the adoption of the Urban Water Management Plan 2015. 
 
All those wishing to testify for or against are requested to be present at the regular 
meeting of the City of San Fernando City Council. 
 
The time, date, and place of the Public Hearing is as follows: 
 

DATE:   Wednesday, June 29, 2016 
 
TIME:   7:00 p.m. 
 
LOCATION:  Council Chambers, 117 Macneil Street, San Fernando, CA  
   91340  
 

 
A copy of the Draft 2015 Urban Water Management Plan is on file in the Office of the 
City Clerk for public review. 
 
 
Dated:   June 21, 2016 
    
 

 


